
Ministerial Appointment: 7 January
2022

Press release

The Queen has been pleased to approve the re-appointment of Baroness Penn as
a Baroness in Waiting.

The Queen has been pleased to approve the re-appointment of Baroness Penn as
a Baroness in Waiting (Government Whip) following the end of her maternity
leave, and the consequent departure from Government of Baroness Chisholm of
Owlpen.

These will take effect on 26 January and 4 February respectively.
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